
 
 
Dear Elizabethtown College Community: 
 
At Elizabethtown College, the overall safety and wellbeing of our campus community is our top 
priority. As we have been sharing, the College’s Emergency Management Group (EMG) is 
closely monitoring the Centers for Disease Control (CDC) and the Pennsylvania Department of 
Health guidelines regarding the Novel COVID-19 (or coronavirus), and have taken preventative 
measures both on and off our campus in a proactive effort to protect our community.  
 
At this time there are no reported cases of coronavirus at Elizabethtown College, and as of 
March 11 (9 a.m.), there are no reported cases in Lancaster County.  
 
Elizabethtown College will continue to work closely with our medical partners and provide 
updates to the campus community. We recognize other area colleges and universities have 
announced alternative learning options. At this time, EMG is assessing our plan and if changes 
are made to the format of our classes and/or activities, we will share those updates with our 
campus community immediately. 
 
College updates also will be shared on our website which we encourage you to check daily. 
Thank you for your support of E-town. 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html
https://www.health.pa.gov/topics/disease/Pages/Coronavirus.aspx
https://www.health.pa.gov/topics/disease/Pages/Coronavirus.aspx
https://www.etown.edu/covid/covid_19.aspx

